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MS/CMF

5 September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE- Open Evening Thursday 27th September 

I am pleased to invite you to Smithills School between 4.30pm and 8.00pm on Thursday 27th September 2018 for our annual Open Evening. 

As usual, most of the school will be open and visitors will be able to see our excellent facilities and watch students taking part in a range of activities, including sport and music. In previous years, we have received many positive comments about the Open Evenings, suggesting that not only do visitors gain an excellent insight into the life at Smithills School, but that they have had a thoroughly enjoyable evening. 

Many students will be involved in the activities arranged for Open Evening. In order to allow them proper preparation time, school will be closed at 12.35 on the 27th September 2018. Pupils can make their way home from that time OR they are very welcome to stay in our supervised provision in school until 3.15pm.  School buses will be available from 3.15pm.  Food will be available for any pupil who wishes to have a meal in school.

In order to work out catering arrangements your son/daughter’s Form Tutor will be asking them to confirm their intentions for the last day.

Very best wishes
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